
 

 

Airport Stats 

Passenger numbers have remained largely consistent year-on-year, with air travel to the island seeing a slight decline of just 1,072 passengers compared to the 
same period in 2024 - a modest drop of 0.23%. This decrease has been more than offset by a rise in ferry travel. In August, air routes from Birmingham, Gatwick, 
Manchester, and London City experienced growth. However, overall passenger numbers fell by 2%, primarily due to reduced traffic on the Exeter and Southampton 
routes and the absence of the Liverpool route this summer, which had served 1,200 passengers in 2024. 

 


